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Ordonez, Michael

From: Angel Good <momagoodinc@verizon.net>

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 2:40 PM

To: PW, OCD Subsidized Child Care; Angel

Subject: [External] PURPOSED CHANGES From MGINC Learning Center

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious emall, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

One of the changes purpose regarding subsidized childcare would be regulations 55 PA Code Chapter 3041.15.
Increasing the providers childcare weekly rate above our MCCA( maximum childcare allowance), the CPA {converted
payment rate) and our STARS add-on amount {appendix F of provider agreement). This increase will assist us in
continuing to offer quality childcare while ensuring health and safety for children in our care.

Our facility has been in operation since December of 1968 and we have seen a lat of changes. It’s time for OCDEL, DHS
and Department of Education to stand up and stand beside the childcare providers.

In order to do so | ask OCDEL to model their support through a major rate increase and show “we matter” and each of
these departments care about our service we provide.

| will leave this question to OCDEL,“Would you continue to work for an organization who hasn’t given you a rate increase
in over 10 years but still require you to offer quality service with a smile?”

If you have any questions please fill free to reach out to me.Thank You and stay safe.

Director Angel Good

MoMa Good Learning Center

momagoodinc1968 @gmail.com or momagoodinc@verizon.net
724-312-8669

established 12/1968



